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Sarnia, Ontario.
November 8, 1923.

The Secretary,

Department of Indian Affairs,
Ottawa, Canada.

Dear Sir:

R Fila No. 330181

Yours of ôth inst. recher of certain street and
i lanes in the City of Sarnia at the request of the Imperial Oil

Limited to hand.

I beg to advise you that notice of the proposed By-Law
was published in the Sarnia Canada Observor Newspaper of
November 3rd, and the final notice will be published on the

24th of November. The By-Law will be introduced at a meeting

of theInnicipal Council of the City of Sarnia to be held on
the 4th day of December, 1923.

Trusting this may be the information you require,

I remain,

Yours very truly,

M. D. Stewart

City Clerk.
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